
 

 
 

 
30th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Black History Month – October 2022 
 
During October, we will be celebrating Black History Month in school.  This is a fantastic opportunity 
for the children to learn about other cultures and Black History both in Britain and around the world. 
 
We are asking for help and volunteers during this week, to come and share something with the 
children that will enhance this learning.  This could be cooking, food, crafts, photos, or a talk or 
demonstration. 
 
If you are able to offer anything, please speak to your child’s class teacher or the school office as soon 
as possible.  Events like this rely on support from outside, and we appreciate any time or resources 
you are able to give. 
 
At St Mary’s we are proud of our diverse community, and the opportunities we provide to learn about 
each other helping to instil the values of tolerance and respect with the children. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gleed-Thornley 
Headteacher 
 


